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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 10, 2017

TO: Honorable Byron Cook, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3771 by Cook (Relating to the definition of abortion for the purpose of the regulation

of abortion facilities.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 245 of the Health and Safety Code to clarify that acts related to
removal of an ectopic pregnancy are excluded from the definition of abortion. The bill would take
effect immediately upon a two-thirds vote from all members of each house or, if such a vote is not
received, on September 1, 2017.

Based on the analysis provided by the Health and Human Services Commission and the
Department of State Health Services, the provisions of the bill can be implemented within existing
resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission, 537 State Health Services,
Department of

LBB Staff: UP, AG, LR, RGU

Page 1 of 1


